
GATEWAY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

September 11, 2023 

 

Today, the Gateway Development Commission Board of Commissioners approved two contract 

awards related to the Tonnelle Avenue Bridge and Utility Relocation Project, a Construction 

Services contract via the Invitation for Bid process to the firm Conti Civil, LLC, in the amount of 

$28,584,120 and a Construction Management contract via the Request for Proposal process in 

the amount of $5,457,162.10, to the firm Naik Consulting Group, P.C. These actions of the Board 

of Commissioners are subject to a ten business day veto period upon the date that the minutes 

are transmitted to the Governors of New York and New Jersey in accordance with the Gateway 

Development Commission Act.  

 


